
February 3, 2016

Dear Minh Ha,

Congratulations! On behalf of President David C. Hodge and the Admission Committee, it 
is my honor to offer you admission to Miami University beginning in the Fall 2016 
semester. We hope you will take advantage of this opportunity and look forward to you 
joining the Miami University community.

The details of your acceptance are as follows:

Major: Business - Economics
Division: Farmer School of Business

As an applicant who indicated an interest in pursuing a business degree at Miami 
University, it is also with great pleasure that I further inform you of your admission into the 
nationally recognized Farmer School of Business (FSB).

We are pleased to provide you with preliminary noti fication of your selection for a 
scholarship in the amount of $27,000 for the 2016-2017 academic year. More details and 
your final scholarship award will be included in your admission packet.

I encourage you to take a careful look at your mailed acceptance packet for information 
about important next step items that must be completed in order to confirm your 
enrollment. In addition, I invite you to visit our website for accepted students, where you 
will find more information about becoming the newest member of the Miami University 
family.
 
Congratulations again on your admission — I think you will be a wonderful addition to 
Miami University and I look forward to welcoming you to our campus soon.
 

Sincerely,

Susan K. Schaurer
Assistant Vice President for Enrollment Management
and Director of Admission

http://www.miamioh.edu/admission/accepted/

